
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Monday 20th April 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Re: Year 11 Prom 
 
It is with deep regret that we will have to cancel the Year 11 Prom for students that 
was due to take place in June. As I am sure you will appreciate, this decision has not 
been taken lightly. I feel that due to the current COVID-19 situation and regular 
updated information from the Department of Health it is in the best interest of staff 
and students to cancel this event.  
 
All deposits will be fully refunded after the Easter school break once the office staff 
return to school. 
 
I would like to thank you and your child for you continued support, efforts and work 
over the last academic year and I am sorry that the students could not finish the 
school year as intended. I wish you well and hope you and your family are keeping 
safe. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Robert White 
Principal 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


